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Welcome

Dear Alumni,

As you will see from this newsletter, we have had an exciting autumn, with classes getting
underway and students traveling to all corners of the globe on field study trips. Several faculty
have also published books and been featured as special lecturers on panels and at
conferences. Our admissions teams have also been traveling, recruiting the next generation
of cultural stewards in over 30 cities worldwide. Many of you have been completely integral to
the success of these events by coming to our sessions and speaking to prospective students -
thank you! There will be more to come and we look forward to connecting with you again soon.

This autumn we also sent you a survey, asking how you would like to be more involved with
your fellow SIA alums, and how you'd like to integrate with current students as well. We had an
overwhelming response from hundreds of alumni who have volunteered to chat with accepted
students during the admissions process, host events at their places of business, help start
local alumni chapters in their area, and more. | will be getting back to you shortly with more
details on these initiatives, so stay tuned.

As the holidays approach please accept our best wishes for a wonderful season full of family,

friends, and festivities. Thank you for always being generous with your time and talents and
feel free to contact me if we can be of any assistance to you in the future.

Warm regards,

O{/W

Laura Coleman, Alumni Relations
L.Coleman@sia.edu | www.sothebysinstitute.com/alumni



News

§ Welcome to Trudy Monk, Alumni Relations and Events Manager, who recently joined the Sotheby's
Institute of Art team, and is based in London. Trudy holds extensive experience in events and alumni
management, most recently from The Royal Society and University of Surrey, and looks forward to
getting to know our alumni community and planning our 50th Anniversary celebrations.

§ Congratulations to SIA- London faculty on their recent publications: Photography and the Art
Market by Dr. Juliet Hacking and New Art, New Markets by Dr. lain Robertson. Both books can be
purchased on the Lund Humphries website and alumni are offered a 20% discount. (Please email
alumni@sia.edu for more details.)

§ Students in the Curating Contemporary Art course in
New York mounted a series of exhibitions this fall
featuring emerging artists and showcasing works in
all_media, including painting, photography, video, with Director/CEO Jos-Hackforth Jones.

SIA- London students visit the Peggy
Guggenheim Foundation in Venice, Italy

Join Us for Future
SIA Events!

SIA-NY students from the Curating Contemporary Art course Cll Ck h ere to 1 earn more

whose exhibition, “This is America,” was reviewed on
KultureHub.com.
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